March 14, 2022
LD 2013
Testimony to Committee on Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry

Dear Senator Dill, Representative O’Neil and members of the Committee on
Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry,

My name is Deborah Crump, [ live in West Paris and I am testifying in support of LD
2013, An Act Relating to Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances
Contamination in the State.

[ am concerned about the alarming incidence of PFAS contamination on the farms in
our state for several reasons: | am finding it harder to obtain the fresh milk and
vegetables [ depend upon, I am concerned about the health and financial wellbeing
of the farmers who are having their products tested and making the difficult
decision not to sell products that are contaminated by PFAS and I am concerned
about the sustainability of healthy Maine farmland. Passage of this bill is imperative
for these farmers to receive the support needed in dealing with this crisis, including
providing for the health of their families, protecting their livelihoods, and ensuring
the future of farming in Maine.

As a member of the Maine Unitarian Universalist State Advocacy Network
(MUUSAN), I work with a group advocating for the health and wellbeing of Maine
citizens. MUUSAN strongly supports his bill.

[ urge the committee to unanimously vote ought to pass on LD 2013.

Thank you.

Deborah Crump



Deborah Crump
West Paris
LD 2013

March 14, 2022

LD 2013

Testimony to Committee on Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry

Dear Senator Dill, Representative O’Neil and members of the Committee on Agriculture,
Conservation and Forestry,

My name is Deborah Crump, | live in West Paris and | am testifying in support of LD 2013, An
Act Relating to Perfluoroalkyl and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances Contamination in the State.

| am concerned about the alarming incidence of PFAS contamination on the farms in our
state for several reasons: | am finding it harder to obtain the fresh milk and vegetables |
depend upon, | am concerned about the health and financial wellbeing of the farmers who are
having their products tested and making the difficult decision not to sell products that are
contaminated by PFAS and | am concerned about the sustainability of healthy Maine
farmland. Passage of this bill is imperative for these farmers to receive the support needed in
dealing with this crisis, including providing for the health of their families, protecting their
livelihoods, and ensuring the future of farming in Maine.

As a member of the Maine Unitarian Universalist State Advocacy Network (MUUSAN), | work
with a group advocating for the health and wellbeing of Maine citizens. MUUSAN strongly
supports his bill.

I urge the committee to unanimously vote ought to pass on LD 2013.

Thank you.
Deborah Crump



